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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

I believe my comment here is one of many expressing concern for removing rock climbing bolts from walls the

USFS manages. Forcing climbers to trad climb instead of lead climbing with these bolts would increase danger

and discourage visitation and usage of all the great outdoors the USFS manages. Please don't do this, keep the

bolts in. 

 

Thank you for your consideration,

Ned Peterson


